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Brothers, thank you for making this year's
Pow Wow an unforgettable experience! Your
energy, enthusiasm, and participation truly
brought our circus-themed weekend to life.
From the fierce competitions to the amazing

talent show, and of course, the leadership
training, it wouldn’t have been the same

without each and every one of you.
Congratulations to those who earned their
Brotherhood, and to everyone who came

out, dressed up, and joined in the fun – we
couldn't have done it without you! See you
next time, and until then, keep the spirit of

the arrow alive!
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Get ready for an exciting
weekend of fellowship and

service at our Fall Fellowship
from November 15th-17th,
2024! Join us at Scoutland

 starting Friday at 6:30 PM for
a weekend filled with

meaningful service projects,
brotherhood bonding, and

the opportunity to complete
your Ordeal. Don’t miss this

chance to connect with
fellow Arrowmen, give back

to the camp, and strengthen
our lodge. Mark your

calendars and be sure to join
us for a great weekend of

fellowship and fun!"

POW WOW FELLOWSHIP

FALL FELLOWSHIP
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Join us for the Jutaculla Chapter Work Day
on October 19th, 2024, from 9 AM to 4 PM at
Camp Rotary for a day of cheerful service.
Lunch will be provided, and attendees will

receive a commemorative Jutaculla Service
Award patch. Don’t miss this chance to help
prepare the camp for the fall/winter season

while bonding with fellow OA members—
register by October 13th, or walk-ins are

welcome!

JUTACULLA DAY OF SERVICE

Youth Staff needed
for Etowah Fall Family

Camping

Reach out to Andrew
Chalmers if you are interested

in Indian Affairs at
lodge.vcia@mowogo.org

AIA

Congratulations to
Sankalp Yeleti, our

newly elected
Lodge Chief for

2025! We're excited
to see your

leadership guide us
through an

amazing year
ahead!


